NATIONAL NUCLEAR DATA CENTER

Bldg. 197D

P. O. Box 5000 Upton, NY 11973-5000 U.S.A.

(Esnet) BNL::NNDC (Internet) "NNDC@BNL.GOV Telephone: (516)344-2902

FAX: (516)344-2806

Memo CP-C/213

DATE:

March 6, 1996

TO:

Distribution

FROM:

V.McLane

SUBJECT:

Dates for the year 2000

It is probably not too soon to start thinking about how we will handle dates beginning in the year 2000. As dates are stored in present in EXFOR and in CINDA using only the last two digits, dates in the year 2000 will sort before dates in the years to 1999. If we are still using the system in the 2035, the dates will begin to overlap.

I suggest we begin discussions on this at the NRDC meeting in June.

Distribution:

M. Chiba, Sapporo

F. E. Chukreev, CaJaD

K. Kato, JCPDG

- H. D. Lemmel, NDS #

V. N. Manokhin, CJD

NNDC (3)

F. T. Tárkányi, Debrecen

N. Tubbs, NEADB

Y. Tendow, RIKEN

V. Varlamov, CDFE

Zhang Zingshang, CNDC

cc. Arcilla
Lammer
Lemmel
Osloziusly
Pashehenho
Schwerer